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Welcome to Garage Project!

We really care about our responsibility to our community, and hold ourselves to a
high standard of safety and comfort in our spaces and channels. We want everyone
to have a great time exploring all the sensory delights that GP has to offer.

These are our policies, which help us to maintain that standard:

We are committed to encouraging the responsible sale and supply of alcohol.

Our website has safeguards to stop underage browsers using the site. These include an
age challenge upon entering the site and upon conducting a sale.

Alcohol will NOT be served to minors. Our crew + delivery drivers will ask for ID from
anyone who looks under the age of 25. Accepted forms of ID include valid NZ photo
driver’s license, an international passport and the Kiwi Access card. Valid means a clear,
undamaged photo and not expired. If you don’t have a valid ID on you, we can’t serve
you or deliver beer to you.

Alcohol will NOT be served or delivered to anyone wearing a school uniform, regardless
of their age.

We cannot sell alcohol to an adult who intends to supply a minor unless they are their
parent or legal guardian.

Anyone showing signs of intoxication will not be served or delivered alcohol. Our crew +
delivery drivers are trained to recognise signs of intoxication and will refuse liquor service
at their discretion.

We actively promote safe and responsible drinking - our spaces are about sensory
experience, exploration, and quality over quantity. We want you to enjoy every mouthful!
Alcohol will only be promoted and sold in a responsible manner and compliance with the
Sale and Supply of Alcohol Act 2012.

Our crew have all the training and support required to carry out these policies, and we
have a clear agreement with our freight partners to do the same with all delivery drivers.

The team at Garage Project care about the community. We appreciate your help in
continuing to make this a safe and respectful environment for everyone to enjoy, and
we look forward to seeing you again.




